

Saint Barnabas Hospice and Palliative Care Center

RONALD J. DEL MAURO President and Chief Executive Officer Saint Barnabas Health Care System LORRAINE SCIARA, CHE Executive Director

Mr. Gary Prisands Hannah Banana Foundation 353 East 72nd Street, 34Λ New York, NY 10021

March 1, 2011

Dear Mr. Prisands,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, staff and volunteers of the Saint Barnabas Hospice and Palliative Care Center, thank you for your recent donation of art supplies, journals, and activity-oriented books, which will be greatly appreciated by patients.

An affiliate of the Saint Barnabas Health Care System, since 1981 Saint Barnabas Hospice has been providing consummate clinical, emotional and spiritual support to patients with advanced illness and their families. Unfortunately, many of our services are not covered, or are inadequately covered, by health insurance. It is because of donors and foundations like yours that we can continue in our mission of caring for patients regardless of the ability to pay.

Thank you for your support. If I can be of assistance to you please call me at 973-322-4811. I hope you will continue to keep Saint Barnabas Hospice in your plans for giving.

Sincerely.

Vice President, Development

Because of the IRS substantiation and disclosure requirements, you may wish to file this letter among your 2011 tax documents as our confirmation of your gift. This letter is also our verification that you did not receive any tangible benefit in return for this contribution. Information filed with the Attorney General concerning this charity's solicitation may be obtained from the Attorney General of the State of New Jersey by calling (973) 504-6215. Registration with the Attorney General does not imply endorsement



